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PHILIPPINE EMBASSY IN MANAMA CELEBRATES LABOR DAY 

 

 
H.E. Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver and Labor Attaché Vicente M. Cabe lead other Embassy Personnel and members 
of the Filipino Community during the singing of the Philippine National Anthem 
 
The Philippine Embassy and the Filipino community in Bahrain celebrated Labor Day 
with a Flag Raising Ceremony and a short program at the Embassy grounds on 01 
May 2019. Embassy personnel and Filipino community members attended the 
program. 
 
During the program, H.E. Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver read the message of President 
Rodrigo Roa Duterte to the Overseas Filipino Workers while Labor Attaché Vicente M. 
Cabe read the Labor Day message of DOLE Secretary Silvestre H. Bello III. 
Ambassador Ver also delivered his own message to the Filipino Community, 
encouraging them to exercise their right and duty to vote and choose our country’s 
next leaders, as the Embassy continues to conduct overseas voting. As a token of 
appreciation for those who attended the program and the early voters who arrived, 
POLO Bahrain also served breakfast after the program. 
 
A Special Health program was also conducted by the Philippine Embassy in 
cooperation with Ibn Al Nafees Hospital. Free services included blood pressure 
checking and random blood sugar testing. END 
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H.E. Alfonso A. Ver reads the Labor Day message of President Rodrigo R. Duterte during the program.  
 

 
 

 
 

Labor Attache Vicente M. Cabe reads the message of H.E. Silvestre H. Bello III during the program. 
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 The personnel of the Philippine Embassy 
 

 
 

 
 Ms. Rosalyn Reyes one of the volunteer nurses from Ibn Al Nafees Hospital, checking the blood pressure of H. E. Alfonso A. 
Ver. Also in the picture is Mrs. Ema Maria Gardner, the head of the volunteer nurses. 
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            Other services rendered by the volunteer nurses 
 
 
 

  H. E. Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver (2nd from right) with Mrs. Ema Maria Gardner (1st from right), Welfare Officer Redina Manlapaz 
(2nd from left) and the volunteer nurses 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




